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Good Evening LHS Family, 
 
We were finally able to get through a five day week of school since before holiday break, let’s 
hope the trend continues this coming week.  I know this past week was a very busy and hectic 
end of semester week for staff, students and admin as seen by some of the stressed faces in the 
hallways.  Students are eager for a fresh start, but I also realize teachers are still finishing 
grading and recommendations and are moving forward as well.   
 
As a kind reminder, please help make sure that all students are wearing their id badges each 
day to ensure school safety.  As you all know our school has many entrances and exits, that's 
why it is so important that we are able to identify every student and adult in our school at all 
times.  All students and staff are required to wear their id badges throughout the school day; 
this is a school-wide expectation.  We will be making an announcement each morning this 
week after the pledge for all first period teachers to check for student id's.  We will also make 
an announcement during advisory.  Your assistance with these reminders is greatly 
appreciated.  Our plan is to do some sweeps of different areas in the buildings to ensure all id's 
are being worn.  We will continue to address students that are not wearing them.  Thank you 
for your help! 
 

DID YOU KNOW? 

 
We collected $340.00 during our Friday jeans day collection to help support LHS clubs and 
activities - thank you for your generous donations. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The HOS parking spot was occupied by our Ugly Sweater 
Contest Winners and I couldn't help but share the 
signage for the week!  I hope you enjoyed the week Jill 
and Wayne! 
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Superintendent Khelfaoui supported the purchase and distribution of ABU's for our cadets last 
week as evidenced by the smiles on their faces below.  Thank you Dr. Khelfaoui! 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
CONGRATULATIONS: 

 
Many congrats to Mary Desmarais who is retiring 
January 31st after 33 years of service!  She has 
been a devoted, caring and wonderful addition to 
our school community.    As a reminder we will 
celebrate by having cake for her after school on 
Tuesday in the cafeteria - please stop by to wish 
her well.  Last week the folks on second shift had 
dinner and a cake to celebrate with her.  Here's a 
picture I took of the crew together in honor of 
Mary!  Thanks again to Mary for all she has given 
to our students and our school, we will miss her. 
 
 
 

 
SHOUT OUT: 

 
Congratulations to our guidance team for a very successful coffee and presentation for junior 
parents as evidenced by the number of parents attending and the questions they asked.  Great 
teamwork! 
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UPCOMING IMPORTANT DATES: 

  

 1/29  Monday Marking Period 3 begins (ends Thurs, 3/29) 

 1/30  Tuesday Honors Night Scholarship Information Session 
8:45-9:15/Auditorium 

 1/31   Wednesday Grades due at 7:50am 

 1/31-2/1 Wed-Thurs Instructional Rounds 

 2/3  Saturday 4th Annual Black History Month Formal Ball  
7-12pm Lowell Inn and Conference Center 

 2/6  Tuesday Semester 1 Report Cards distributed in Advisory 
 
 
Have an outstanding beginning to the new semester everyone! 
 
Best, 
Marianne 
 

 
Marianne E. Busteed 
Head of School 
Lowell High School 
 


